
 
 
 

Hightstown East Windsor 

Special Education Parent Advisory Group 
 
 

Parent Meeting 
December 15th at 7pm 

Hickory Corner Library, East Windsor 
 

 
Does your child have an IEP, a 504, or receive other services  

through the special education department? 
Then you need to be at the next SEPAG meeting! 

 
 

Students need parents to get involved and provide input. We invite you to join 
our Special Education Parent Advisory Group (SEPAG) which gives parents the 

opportunity to provide input to the school and receive advice regarding matters 
pertaining to special education. 

 
 

 

Be Involved. Be Heard. Be Informed. 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendees needing language translation please email hewsepag@gmail.com 
 

 
 

HEWSEPAG@GMAIL.COM 
https://www.facebook.com/HEWSEPAG 

https://sites.google.com/view/hewsepag/home 
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